
TOWN OF NATICK 

PUBLIC HEARING 

2018 LICENSE FEES 

 

The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, September 18, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 

to determine whether or not to adjust all License Fees for 2018. Said hearing will be held in the 

Town Hall, Edward H. Dlott Meeting Room, 13 East Central Street, Natick. The current fees are 

available for review in the Selectmen’s office in Town Hall.  Anyone interested in this matter 

should plan to attend this meeting of the Board of Selectmen. 

 

         Richard P. Jennett, Jr., Clerk 


